Town of Seabrook

Memorandum

To: Board of Selectmen
From: Town Manager

CC: Kelly O’Connor

Abatement/Refund Request David Balkus
May 8, 2025

The Board tabled an abatement request as well as a refund request for David Balkus of
88 Washington Street pending a clarification from Curtis Slayton. Curtis reports that
the leak spans two quarters, with the resident having paid the first bill. On that basis
he recommends the “refund.” The second quarter is not paid hence the
recommendation is an “abatement.” Both are based on the same principle. | will have
both on the agenda for May 19.
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